[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear all Goulbourn Skating Club Members and families,

Here we are again at the conclusion of yet another skating season for 2014/15. The year has passed with many wonderful memories for all the skaters, their families and for us here at the Goulbourn Skating Club.

Every year at this time I send out a thank you to all for the support throughout the year and our hopes are that you have enjoyed your time with us. As you know, the Goulbourn Skating Club is run entirely by volunteers. I have had an outstanding group of caring individuals work diligently throughout the year to ensure that this Club operates as smoothly as possible and for all to enjoy.

On our website, you will also see the announcement of our Annual AGM and Awards Presentation event coming up on May 19, 2015 from 6-9pm with light refreshments starting at 5:30pm, at the Richmond Agricultural Hall as well as the Slate of Person’s representing themselves for election to the Board of Directors with the Club for the upcoming season. Annually we say goodbye to some terrific people and welcome new people onto the Board and this year will be no different.
 
The Slate below reflects a number of vacancies this year which isn't uncommon in that we have had some great people with us for a number of years and are ready for a new challenge. Each position on the Board carries a different level of responsibility but in general terms the Club has a great deal of flexibility on designing the roles around each individual’s time availability, skills and ambitions. The term Board of Directors sounds intimidating by title but the reality is that we are simply people that want to help the Club and its Members in any way we can. We all come from varied backgrounds yet share the same desire in creating a wonderful environment for our kids and simply wanting to help each other.

If you would like to talk to me about the vacant positions on the Board of Directors please contact me at either my phone number or email listed below and I can provide guidance in what kind of commitment putting your hand up would entail to help in your decision process.

This Club can only function with many hands on deck and in order to provide the level of service we all aspire to achieve, takes all the volunteers we can muster.

I do appreciate you taking the time to consider helping out the Club in the upcoming season and can’t thank enough those who have contributed in the past.
 
Kindest Regards,
Kevin Timmins
President@goulbournskatingclub.com
613-229-6349 
